
 
McKINNEY ARMED SERVICES MEMORIAL BOARD 

 
SEPTEMBER 9, 2020 

 
The McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board met at the Parks, Recreation, and 

Open Space Conference Room, 1611 North Stonebridge Drive, McKinney, Texas on 

September 9, 2020 at 6:02 p.m. 

Board members Present: Chair Matt Harris, Vice Chair Colin Kimball, Barry Brown, 

Matthew Reis, and Leo Griffin 

Absent: Anna Yanez, Matthew Parker, and Michelle Schulze            

Staff members present: Ryan Mullins, Assistant Director of Parks & Recreation, 

Tim White, Parks & Recreation Superintendent and Flora Ray, Parks & Recreation 

Executive Assistant                           

20-0768  Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member 

Colin Kimball, seconded by Board member Barry Brown to approve the 

Minutes of the McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board Meeting of 

August 12, 2020 

20-0769  Chair Harris led the discussion for planning the Veterans Day Ceremony. 

However, plans are contingent upon the events details being reviewed 

and approved by the Mayor. Once approved, confirmations will be made. 

 
Chairman Harris called for citizen comments and there were not any. 

Chairman Harris called for Board comments: Board member Barry Brown thanked the 

Board for their service this past year. Assistant Director Mullins announced the retirement 

of Parks Superintendent Tim White and thanked him for his service of 31 years.  

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member Barry Brown, 

seconded by Board member Colin Kimball to adjourn at 6:31 p.m. 

 
 
 

                                                                              ________________________________ 

MATTHEW HARRIS 
Chairman                                               


